
 
 

 

June 03, 2024 
 
 
Sent via email (Jeffrey.calimutan@bchydro.com) 
 
 
Jeff Calimutan 
BC Hydro 
6900 Southpoint Drive, Burnaby, BC., V3N 4X8 

 
 
Attention: Jeffery Calimutan 
 
 
RE: Access to Nicola Mameet IR No.1 for Cellular Signal Testing Along Highway 97C, Mamit Lake Road. 
 
We the Lower Nicola Indian Band hereby grant BC Hydro permission to enter Lower Nicola Indian Band Lands 
specifically, Nicola Mameet IR No.1 for the purpose of cellular signal testing along Highway 97C, Mamit Lake Road. 
BC Hydro is permitted to access Nicola Mameet IR No.1 from June 04, 2024, to June 06, 2024. Access outside of the 
specified dates will require additional permission from the Lower Nicola Indian Band through the Lands 
Department. 

 
Permission to access LNIB Lands is granted with the following restrictions: 

• The LNIB Cultural Heritage Policy must be followed at all times. 
 

Any questions or concerns regarding this matter shall be directed to me, Monica Pettinger, Lands Agent for the 
Lower Nicola Indian Band. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Monica Pettinger  
Lands Agent 
Lower Nicola Indian Band 
(250) 378-5157 
 


